



Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo:0866500969/Hotline:0869696480

Full name:

ENGLISH LANGUAGE TEST

Class:

Time: 15 minutes

I. READING

1. Read the following passage and answer the questions. Circle A, B or C.

Promotion of learning and respect for teachers are among the traditional values of the Vietnamese people. In the old days, it was commonly believed that a teacher's position was higher than parents' and only lower than the king's. In many communes and villages, rich people invited teachers to stay in their houses to teach their own children and those from other families. To become a mandarin, a candidate had to have excellent learning achievements and gained high marks in competitive exams. The first such exam for civil administrators was **conducted** in 1075.

For nearly one thousand years, Vietnamese people learnt Chinese characters and used **them** for writing, but pronounced them in a different, Vietnamese way. Besides the use of Chinese characters, the Vietnamese people adapted such characters to invent an ancient Vietnamese script for writing and expressions. Many valuable works of literature and history were kept for the future generations thanks to the script. This development and

preservation strengthened an awareness of national independence and ensured that the Chinese did not assimilate the Vietnamese people.

1. What is the passage mainly about?
 - A. Educational values of Vietnamese people
 - B. Vietnamese education in the past
 - C. Scripts in Viet Nam's education history
2. According to the passage, which of the following is NOT true about teachers?
 - A. They were highly respected in the society.
 - B. They used to live in the students' homes.
 - C. They would become civil administrators.
3. What can the word "conducted" be best replaced by?
 - A. organized
 - B. managed
 - C. taken
4. What does the word "them" in paragraph two refer to?
 - A. years
 - B. people
 - C. characters
5. Which of the following is said about the ancient Vietnamese script?
 - A. Its characters were totally different from the Chinese characters.
 - B. All Vietnamese valuable literary works were written in this script.
 - C. It promoted a sense of national independence among Vietnamese.

2. Match each statement (1.5) to one sign/ notice (A-F). There is one extra sign/ notice you DO NOT need to use. Write the letters in the space provided at the end of each statement.

A.



1. Dogs are not allowed to run free here. _____
2. Be careful not to hit the kids. _____
3. The pieces may block your airway. _____
4. You cannot walk on the lawn. _____
5. Be careful not to burn yourself. _____

B.



C.



D.



E.



F.



- The end -

